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                    BOARD MINUTES FOR 09/16/91

                     SEPTEMBER 16, 1991                               

     PURSUANT TO CHAPTER 129 AND 200, FLORIDA STATUTES, REQUIRING THE 
FIRST PUBLIC HEARING TO DETERMINE THE MILLAGE AND ADOPT THE BUDGET FOR
THE FISCAL YEAR ENDING SEPTEMBER 30, 1992, THE BOARD OF COUNTY COM-   
MISSIONERS IN AND FOR WASHINGTON COUNTY, MET ON THE ABOVE DATE AT     5:05 P. M. AT 
THE CHIPLEY CITY HALL, CHIPLEY, FLORIDA WITH            COMMISSIONERS COOK, DAVIS, 
TAYLOR, TRACY, AND CORBIN PRESENT.         ATTORNEY HOLLEY, CLERK EARNESTINE MILLER 
AND DEPUTY CLERK DIANNE      CARTER WERE ALSO IN ATTENDANCE.                        
              

     COUNTY ADMINISTRATOR ROGER HAGAN PROCLAIMED THE MEETING.  CHAIR- MAN CORBIN 
CALLED THE MEETING TO ORDER WITH ADMINISTRATOR HAGAN       OFFERING PRAYER.  
ATTORNEY HOLLEY LED THE PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE TO THE FLAG.                           
                                     
     CHAIRMAN CORBIN STATED THE PURPOSE OF THE MEETING WAS TO ADOPT A MILLAGE RATE 
AS THE TENTATIVE MILLAGE RATE AND TO ADOPT A TENTATIVE BUDGET FOR FISCAL YEAR ENDING
SEPTEMBER 30, 1992.  HE ADVISED EVERY PROPERTY OWNER IN WASHINGTON COUNTY WAS 
NOTIFIED OF THE MEETING BY THE REQUIRED "TRIM" NOTICES. 
     THE CHAIRMAN ASKED IF ANYONE IN THE AUDIENCE WISHED TO ASK ANY QUESTIONS OR 
MAKE ANY COMMENTS CONCERNING THE PROPOSED MILLAGE RATE OR PROPOSED BUDGET FOR THE 
FISCAL YEAR ENDING SEPTEMBER 30, 1992.  MR. CHUCK YATES SPOKE CONCERNING THE BOARD 
NOT FUNDING THE TRI-COUNTY AIRPORT AUTHORITY STATING THEY COULD NOT OPERATE WITHOUT 
FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE FROM THE COUNTIES.  HE STATED HE WOULD HAVE TO WRITE A LETTER 
TO THE GOVERNOR REQUESTING THE AIRPORT BE CLOSED FOR LACK OF FINANCING IF THE OTHER 
COUNTIES DID AS WASHINGTON COUNTY. 
     MR. B. L. HILL OF SUNNY HILLS ADDRESSED THE BOARD  ON CENTRAL PURCHASING. 
     MR. WALLACE BRANNON QUESTIONED SOME OF THE REVENUE ESTIMATES USED THIS YEAR IN 
COMPARISON TO LAST YEAR. 
     COMMISSIONER DAVIS OFFERED A MOTION, SECONDED BY COMMISSIONER COOK AND 
UNANIMOUSLY PASSED BY THE BOARD ON EACH OF THEIR AFFIRMATIVE VOTE, TO ADOPT A 
MILLAGE RAGE OF 10.00 MILLS AS THE TENTATIVE MILLAGE RATE FOR THE FISCAL YEAR ENDING
SEPTEMBER 30, 1992. 
     ADMINISTATOR HAGAN BRIEFED THE BOARD ON THE CHANGES TO THE BUDGET SINCE THE 
AUGUST 20TH WORKSHOP DUE TO THE ESTIMATED CASH CARRY FORWARD PROVIDED BY THE 
AUDITOR. 
     COMMISSIONER TAYLOR OFFERED A MOTION, SECONDED BY COMMISSIONER DAVIS AND 
UNANIMOUSLY PASSED BY THE BOARD ON EACH OF THEIR AFFIRMATIVE VOTE, THE PROPOSED 
BUDGET BE ADOPTED AS THE TENTATIVE BUDGET FOR FISCAL YEAR ENDING SEPTEMBER 30, 1992.
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BUDGET                                                                
     COMMISSIONER COOK OFFERED A MOTION, SECONDED BY COMMISSIONER TRACY AND CARRIED 
TO ADJOURN. ATTEST:___________________________        ____________________________ 
             CLERK                               CHAIRMAN 
ATTEST:____________________________ 
          DEPUTY CLERK 
*END OF MINUTES* FOR   09/16/91
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